
 

22 June 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
On Thursday 8th July we are delighted to be able to hold a short Sports Event for each class 
on the playing field.  We are very thankful to the Playing Field Association who have agreed 
we can have exclusive access to the field for this event. 
 
The event will be held in class ‘bubbles’ at the following times:  
 
Highflyers:  9.30 -10.15am 
 
Robins: 10.30 - 11.15am 
 
Topcats: 1.30 - 2.15pm 
 
Bluebirds: 2.30 - 3.15pm 
 
To take part in Sports Day, all children must wear PE kit as follows:   

 suitable trainers   
 blue or white top  blue or black shorts   
 no jewellery   
 long hair tied back 

 
As the weather may be hot, please ensure your child brings a sun hat to school, has had sun 
cream applied and has a water bottle in school. 
 
Following the latest government advice, we will be allowing spectators to our Sports Day. 
However, to keep everyone in our school community safe and to adhere to government 
guidelines, the following procedures will be in place: 

 
 spectators must not attend if they have tested positive for Covid-19, display any 

symptoms or have been in contact with someone displaying symptoms or testing 
positive for Covid-19; 

 only one adult per pupil/family will be able to attend. For example, if you have 
two pupils, only one adult from your household will be able to attend; 

 spectators must bring their own camping chairs or blankets to sit on;  
 spectators will be sitting (which will be identified clearly) in a maximum group of 30; 
 school toilets will not be available for spectators to use; 
 hand gel will be available for parents to use; 
 pupils will not be allowed to join parents at any point during the event;  
 spectators must not arrive any earlier then 10 minutes before the start of their child’s 

Sports Day;  
 a one-way system will be in place, please enter via the gate at the side of school and 

exit near to the Pavilion; 
 a Track and Trace QR code will be available for adults at the event to use, 

alternatively names and telephone numbers will be taken to support with NHS Track 
and Trace should a positive case be identified following the event. 

 
We do hope that you will be able to support us in holding a safe and enjoyable event for all 
our children and families.  If you have any further questions about Sports Day, please do not 
hesitate to contact myself or the school office for further information. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Marsden 


